
 
 

 

 

 
Senator Feyen to Hold Budget Listening Session in Oshkosh 
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MADISON- Senator Dan Feyen will be hosting a budget listening session with Representative Gordon 
Hintz on Monday, April 15th in Oshkosh. The budget listening session will be held at the Oshkosh City 
Council Chambers from 4:30-5:30pm. 
 
“The best way for me to represent the people of the 18th Senate District is to hear directly from them.” 
Sen. Feyen said. “Working towards passing a state budget is always a tedious process. We want to be as 
transparent as possible about that process, and we want feedback in order to move forward and pass 
bipartisan legislation that will have a positive impact on the hardworking people of Wisconsin. I look 
forward to seeing everyone there.” 
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